
December 20, 2020 Bulletin Announcements 
 

We ARE planning to have a 7pm Christmas Eve service in the 
Sanctuary 

 

Children’s Bulletins and other activities (including Advent & Christmas!) are available on 
the church website: https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 
 
Did you know? If you miss the sermon or want to listen to it again, they are available on 
the church website:  https://www.westfieldumc.org/2020-sermons/ 
 

Great job! 
We collected 115 cans of soup for the Union Relief Christmas 

Project.  Thank you to all who donated. 
M&O committee 

 

Directions for our new on-line giving option (Tithe.ly) are now available. 
They can be found on the website and a printed version is available at 
the church and will be attached to the email announcement for the next 
few weeks. 

 

We will be doing the reverse Advent calendar again this year. (We do 
ask that you double-check all expiration dates before dropping off your 
donations) There will be a wrapped Christmas box on the table by the 
side glass door as well as one outside Gibbs Parlor and in the Narthex 
for your donations. We have already collected and taken down over 

150 items!!! 
Requested items for the reverse Advent: 

Soups: Cream of chicken, cream of celery, cream of mushroom. 
"Hunt's Canned Spaghetti Sauce, any flavors Campbell’s "Chunky style 
soups. 
CANNED gravy, please no glass jars. Boxed Stuffing, any flavor 
Boxed Mashed Potatoes  Canned Chili 
 "Chef Boy ar Dee" meals, any style Canned Cranberry sauce 
Boxed Pancake/ Biscuit mix Pancake syrups  
"Mac n Cheese" boxed meals  Boxed cake mixes; muffin 
mixes 
Toilet paper  

Items we do NOT need: No Green beans, we currently have an excess.  

https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/
https://www.westfieldumc.org/2020-sermons/


 

Please note: at this time the Food Pantry is NOT accepting 
donations of clothing and shoes or adult diapers. We will let 

you know when this changes. 
 

If you would like a printed end of the year statement for 2020, 
please let the office know. You can request a printed or emailed 

statement at any time. Offering Envelopes are on the bookcase at 
the Welcome Center outside Gibbs Parlor. 

The January /February Upper Room is now available. Also the 
December/January/February The Word For Your Today and 

The Daily Bread are also now available. There are some in the 
pink bin outside the glass door and there are some on the table 

by the glass door 
 

Looking ahead: The church office will close at noon on Thursday 
December 24th and will be closed on December 25th. December 28th – 31st 
we will be open 9 am to noon and will be closed on January 1st. All 2020 
giving must be to the church office by 11 am on December 31st. 
 


